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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: babettea9@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Babs Alvernaz <babettea9
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 2:48 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Protect Oregon Wildlife by Protecting our Groundwater

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from babeƩea9@everyacƟoncustom.com. Learn why this 
is important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Dear Water Policy Analyst Laura HarƩ, 
 
As an Oregonian I am wriƟng to ask you to support the new rules for issuing groundwater permits. 
 
Too many permits have been issued, resulƟng in declines in our groundwater supply. 
Oregon’s exisƟng rules for issuing new groundwater permits do not take into account the needs of wildlife in fragile 
ecosystems, lakes, rivers and streams. 
 
Wildlife is disappearing due to climate changes, we should be trying to preserve our groundwater and give a sustainable 
amount to wildlife. 
 
No new permits should be issued in areas that do not have an abundance of available groundwater. 
 
People and wildlife need groundwater to live and thrive. We should consider future generaƟons and protect our 
beauƟful state so animals and people can survive here. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Babs Alvernaz 
OR 97448 


